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I am absolutely disgusted that our representative figures are even considering a 

change from voting by mail. As a young millennial balancing two jobs, this would 

make my personal ability to vote immeasurably more difficult. With our current 

system, I am able to take my time and research issue by issue, candidate by 

candidate. I can drop off my ballot to or from work, at numerous different places. 

Most importantly, I don't have to request any time off. I take my duty to vote 

extremely seriously, especially on local issues. I am so grateful to have the ability to 

vote according to my own schedule, within reason. This is something that 

ENCOURAGES me to do my part and vote, while adding more steps to the process 

would deter me. Is that truly what we want? To make it harder for those like me to do 

their part? I urge you to do the right thing and vote against SB210.  


